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Proposal: 
The Governing Board approves naming of the Concession Stand in the renovated MPC Theatre 

the "Bill and Nancy Doolittle Concession Stand." 

Background: 
Board Policy 1435 Naming of Buildings and Other Property Components assigns to the Governing 

Board the authority for naming college facilities and properties. 
The MPC Foundation has received a major gift of $25,000 and is requesting the Governing Board 

considers naming the Concession Stand in the renovated MPC Theatre the "Bill & Nancy Doolittle 
Concession Stand." 

Mr. and Mrs. Doolittle are extremely active and involved members of the Monterey Peninsula 
community. Bill Doolittle has served as a dedicated member of the Foundation Board of Directors since 
2011, contributing his valuable time, expertise, and financial support to our organization. The Doolittle’s 
recent gift of $25,000 to the Monterey Peninsula College Foundation signifies their outstanding 
generosity and commitment to student success. The funds will be designated as an endowment, which will 
be managed by the Monterey Peninsula College Foundation in accordance with its Endowment Policy. 

Budget Implications: 
No general fund resources are required. 

RESOLUTION: BE IT RESOLVED that the Governing Board approves naming the Concession 
Stand of the renovated MPC Theatre the Bill & Nancy Doolittle Concession Stand. 

Recommended By: 
Beccie Michael, Executive DirectorMPC Foundation 

Prepared By: 
Beccie Michael, Executive Director, MPC Foundation 
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